
St. Helen’s Catholic Primary School 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                             21
st
 July 2016 

 

Well here we are at the end of another year and it is time to say our goodbyes: 

 To everyone in Year 6 as they move up to Secondary School – we wish 

them all the best  

 To Mrs Negus who is retiring due to ill health – we wish you well and 

hope you will keep in touch 

 To Lucas Main who is transferring to another school 

 

And hellos and welcome to St. Helen’s to: 

 Our new reception children and their families who will be joining us in the 

new school year. 

 Mrs Bishop who will be our additional Year 1 Teacher 

 Miss Collins and Miss Downes who will be joining us as Teaching Assistants 

 Paul King, a new pupil who will be joining us in Year 3 in September 

 

HEADTEACHER SPECIAL MENTION – 

Alizah Shah (Year 6) for her cheerfulness and help this week – she was a star! 

All Staff and pupils for all your hard work and commitment throughout the year! 

 

 

Thank you to Parents/Carers for your help also this year – we greatly appreciate 

everything you do. Thank you also, on behalf of the staff, for your kind words and 

generous gifts. 

 

We will have the whole of the school back in September! The 2 Year 1 classes will be at 

the back of the school, Year 2 will be at the front of the school, as before and Year 3 will 

be in the old Year 6 classroom. Years 4, 5 and 6 will remain upstairs. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 6
th

 September 2016. 

 

 

 

Best wishes for an enjoyable summer break – let’s hope the weather 

continues to be kind to us! 

 

Elizabeth Mouchel 
 

                               Head Teacher 



THE FOLLOWING CHILDREN HAVE ALL ACHIEVED 100% ATTENDANCE 

FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR! 

 

The children marked with ‘*’ have also been on time every day! 

 

PAMELA KLESZCZ 

(YR RH) * 

 

TAMIE 

MAKANJUOLA 

(YR 1) * 

 

KELLY MALIKULA 

(YR 1) 

 

NEL MUSIAL 

(YR 1) 

 

BETHANY 

SALANDANAN 

(YR 1) 

 

ROCCO SOLOMON 

(YR 1) 

 

ANDREAS 

ANASTASIOU 

(YR 2) 

 

MERRIL BIJU 

(YR 2) * 

 

JACK CLARKE 

(YR 2)  

 

ETHAN 

FONTANILLA 

(YR 2) * 

 

 

RAFAEL GARCES 

(YR 2) * 

KEISHA ZINHU 

(YR 2) 

 

CHANELLE BLINI 

(YR 3) 

 

JUAN FERRER  

(YR 3) * 

 

AARON KOKKADAN  

(YR 3) 

 

HANNAH SHIBIN 

(YR 3) * 

 

 

MIA STEADMAN 

(YR 3) 

 

AFI ADEBAYO 

(YR 4) 

 

CHARLIE BRANCH 

(YR 4) * 

 

SOPHIE PEARSONS 

(YR 4) 

 

MADDISON 

SHEPPARD 

(YR 4) 

 

KIERAN SLAVEN  

(YR 4) 

 

AALIYAH DAMO 

(YR 5) 

CLYDE 

FONTANILLA 

(YR 5) * 

 

ALDEN JOSEPH 

(YR 5) 

 

THABO NXUMALO 

(YR 5) 

   

LEAH SHIBIN 

(YR 5) * 

 

JUSTYNE SISON 

(YR 5) 

 

BREANNA ZINHU 

(YR 5) 

 

GRACE BEAUMONT 

(YR 6) 

 

ORIANA BURZOTTA 

(YR 6) 

 

TOBY SOBOTA-

WHITE 

(YR 6) 

 

JADAN SOLOMON 

(YR 6) 

 

ELLA STEADMAN 

(YR 6) 

 

 
 

 



This week’s Stars of the week are – Class RH – Zoe Mapi-Ot, Class 

RS – Oliver King, Class 1 – Nel Musial, Class 2 – Holly Cooke, Class 

3 – Robyn Syrett, Class 4 – Jimmy Upward, Class 5 – The Whole Class  

 

This week’s Positive Play Superstars are – Ed Saunders - Class 4, Shirley 

Sureskumar – Class RS, Leah Shibin – Class 5, Megna Parthiepan – Class RH 

 

 

Buying Uniform for September? 

All our uniform is available from the National School Wear shop in Hamlet Court Rd and 

Paul’s Discount Clothing Store in Southchurch Road. 

Please see our website for full details of our uniform (under ‘School’) 

 

Don’t forget PE Kits (gold t-shirt with school logo and navy shorts) must be in school at 

all times and must include TRAINERS not plimsolls  

PLEASE NOTE - NO CONVERSE/HIGHTOPS ALLOWED. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL UNIFORM (AND OTHER BELONGINGS) ARE CLEARLY 

MARKED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME. CLOTHING SHOULD BE MARKED 

INSIDE THE ITEM. FOR SAFEGUARDING REASONS PLEASE DO NOT HAVE 

YOUR CHILD’S NAME EMBROIDERED ONTO THE FRONT OF 

JUMPERS/SWEATSHIRTS. 

 

ADVANCE WARNING – there will be a meeting for Parents and Carers at 3.30pm on 

Thursday 8
th

 September to discuss the new pre-ordering of school meals. A letter will 

follow in the new term 

 

 

Have a fantastic summer break! Good luck to 
everyone who’s leaving – you will be missed! 

 


